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    Thursday 08th February 2018
	Dear Parents,
Thank you SO much to everyone who joined us for the Valentines disco last week. The FOS worked extremely hard to ensure this was a safe and fun event for all. 

We have had a wonderful last week to this term. Year 2 have enjoyed learning more about their topic of ‘Fire Fire’ with their visit from the Fire Fighters. Year 1 have had a fun packed Pirate themed day – walking the plank. Year 6 have enjoyed a Mayan workshop full of artefacts and Year 5 took a walk into Wantage to collect information to help persuade people to visit the town!
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Please can I remind all parents that children are not to use footballs in the playground during drop off and pick up times. Children have been reminded of this in assembly this week and understand that it is not safe.

School ends at 3.05pm on Friday. After half term, I will be attending the 3 day Head Teacher’s conference in Stratford (Wednesday 21st - Friday 23rd February). Mr Burbank will be Acting Head during this time, please also use Key Stage leaders, Mrs Cargill and Mrs Mascord for any support or concerns.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Angel H and Jake G. Thank you for your help.  


Friends of Stockham would like to thank everyone who came to our Valentine's disco, we hope you all enjoyed yourselves - we certainly did! Special thanks also to all the parents, staff and other helpers who contributed to making it such a success. Profits were more than 50% up on last year's event and this time will be used to bring down the cost to parents of some special events going on in school during term 4.

           



CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we have been enjoying our new phonics activities and are becoming 
               really independent with the different tasks. We have loved playing Rhyming River
               and looking at the spellings of simple rhyming words. We have also been amazed 
               by how tall our beanstalks have got and we can't wait to take them home! 

 Year 1   Year 1 had a fantastic Pirate Day on Monday; we went on a treasure hunt, filled in 
               pirate adventure booklets and had to walk the plank if we hadn't kept our pirate
               promises! We also enjoyed learning about how to stay safe online on Safer 
               Internet Day.

 Year 2   We have been working hard on our own power point presentations in our 

               computing lessons this week.  We have enjoyed demonstrating all our knowledge

               of the Great Fire of London whilst completing these.
 Year 3   This week, in Year 3, we have been exploring the three times table and how we
               can show it using equipment. In English, we have written some brilliant adventure
               stories set in the Stone Age. 

 Year 4   This week Year 4 have been learning about how the Shang Dynasty ended.  We
               have also completed our experiment to find out which drinks are best for our
               teeth.  In P.E we held a boccia tournament and we also discussed how to stay 
               safe online as part of our Safer Internet Day.  

 Year 5   This week we have visited Wantage.  We have used everything we have learnt this term in English and written our own persuasive text about why Wantage is amazing!
 Year 6   This week we have written our explanations.  In maths we have revisited the 4 operations.  We really enjoyed the archaeologist visit to tell us about the Mayans.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Abigail for her super diagram of a beanstalk. Abigail worked independently 
             sounding out the words to label her beanstalk.  George for his growing
             independence. George has been trying really hard to have a go at things on his
             own and has amazed us in Foundation this week! 
Year 1  Jenson for superb independent writing and a fantastic pirate story in English. 
             Peter for good listening and confidence when contributing in class.

Year 2  Molly P for always presenting your work so beautifully and for showing such pride
             in every piece of work.  Molly W for persevering with every piece of work this 
             week.  You have shown so much determination and confidence.
Year 3  Freddie for incredible perseverance in forest school, he never gave up when
             lighting a fire. Phoebe for amazing independent writing in her Stone Age 
             adventure story. 

Year 4  Eva for excellent multiplication work in Maths.  Harley for showing enthusiasm in 
             all lessons.

Year 5  All of Year 5 for such fantastic behaviour on our walk to Wantage.
Year 6  All of Year 6 for a super class assembly. 
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Foundation and Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Foundation and Year 2!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










